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2009 January 6
Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge St
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4
via electronic mail
Dear Ms. Walli:
RE:  
Consultation on Transition to International Financial Reporting Standards and Consequent Amendments to Regulatory Instruments 
Board File No.: EB-2008-0408
In its letter of December 23, the Board invited stakeholders to participate in the consultation noted above.  Please accept this advice that Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (THESL) will participate in all aspects of the proceeding, and that THESL intends to send three representatives to the Issues Meeting on January 27, as listed below:
Céline Arsenault-Smith, Corporate Controller, Toronto Hydro Corporation
Aida Habibovic, IFRS Project Manager 

Colin McLorg, Manager, Regulatory Policy & Relations

For any further correspondence, please contact me as noted below.
Yours truly,

(Original signed by)

Colin McLorg
Manager, Regulatory Policy & Relations
416-542-2513

regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 
